
7. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEMS 
 
 The Chairperson referred to reports on the following issues which had been separately circulated after the agenda 

had been sent out: 
 
 •  Hornby Domain Bowling Club Extension on Hornby Domain 
 •  Surrender of the Hornby Wycola Netball Club Lease 
 •  Jamell Place Street Trees 
 
 The Chairperson advised that it had not been possible to send these items out with the main agenda because they 

were not available at that time, but that it was desirable that they be dealt with at the present meeting rather than 
being deferred to a subsequent meeting. 

 
 The Board resolved that the three supplementary items be received and considered at the present meeting. 


